
From: Chambers - Ross J  
Sent: Friday, 24 February 2017 5:01 PM 
To: 'hugh.arjonilla@amwu.asn.au' 
Subject: RE: 4 yearly review of modern awards—Group 4 - (AM2014/250 and others)  

 
Dear Mr Arjonilla 
 
I refer to your correspondence below. Please be advised that the extension request has been granted. 
 
AMWU is to file submissions in reply in respect of Directions issued in the above matters by 4pm Monday 27 
February 2017. 
 
Kind regards 
 
JO RICHARDSON 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4781 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
 
 
From: Hugh Arjonilla  
Sent: Tuesday, 21 February 2017 2:43 PM 
To: AMOD 
Subject: 4 yearly review of modern awards—Group 4 - (AM2014/250 and others)  

 
Dear Associate 
 
4 yearly review of modern awards—Groups 4D, 4E and 4F 
 
We refer to the above matter.  
 
Interested parties are directed to file submissions in reply on the technical and drafting issues arising out of 
Exposure Drafts in Groups 4D, 4E and 4F, by 4pm on 22 February 2017. 
 
The AMWU has an interest in the Food, Beverage and Tobacco Manufacturing Award 2010 and the Water 
Industry Award 2010. 
 
Regrettably, unforeseen workload demands mean that that the AMWU will likely be unable to finalise its 
submissions in reply by 4pm tomorrow. 
 
We respectfully request an extension to file and serve our submissions in reply by 4pm on Monday 27 
February 2017. 
 
We thank the Commission for its consideration of our request.  
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Hugh Arjonilla 
Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
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